FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM # 14-21

DATE:

October 13, 2014

TO:

Lee R. Fieldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager

FROM:

Franklin C. Adderley, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Request to Approve Expenditure of Confiscation Funds from the Federal

Law Enforcement Trust Fund

I, Franklin C. Adderley, Chief of Police, respectfully request the City Commission to approve the expenditure of confiscation funds in the amount of \$3,275 from the Federal Law Enforcement Trust Fund as described in CAM# 14-1317.

I hereby certify that the above-described expenditure is for law enforcement purposes in accordance with federal guidelines set forth in the Guide to Equitable Sharing for State and Local Law Enforcement Agencies.

Franklin C. Adderley